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Contact:  Randy Schreifels, County Auditor-Treasurer, 320-656-3901 
 

New Equipment In Use for 2018 Elections 
Randy Schreifels, Stearns County Auditor-Treasurer, announces that Stearns County residents 
will be using new ballot counters in the polling places for the 2018 Elections. These new 
machines have larger and improved screens for the convenience of voters and also provide a 
higher degree of accuracy and security of election results.  
 
If voters are interested in viewing the system prior to Election Day, a demonstration voting 
machine will be on display beginning on June 29th  - August 13th from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm at the 
Stearns County Auditor’s Office at 705 Courthouse Square Room 148, St. Cloud, MN 56303. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Stearns County Auditor-Treasurer’s office at 320-
656-3920, or email elections@co.stearns.mn.us.  
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